
                                                
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Contact: Erin Sullivan 

407-835-7480 

sullivan.erin@ocls.info 

 

 

The Edgewater Branch will close on May 18 

The Edgewater Branch will close its doors on May 18 at 5 p.m. to begin the process of moving into its 
new location at the Fairview Shores Branch, located in Adanson Marketplace at 902 Lee Road, Suite 
26. Stay tuned for news about our grand opening event. 
  
During the transition, materials can be dropped off at any Orange County Library System branch. The 
branches closest to the Edgewater Branch are: 
 
Eatonville Branch Library 
200 E. Kennedy Blvd, 
Eatonville, FL 32751 
  
North Orange Branch Library 
1211 E Semoran Blvd, 
Apopka, FL 32703 
  
Hiawassee Branch Library 
7391 W Colonial Drive, 
Orlando, FL 32818 
  
Orlando Public Library 
101 E Central Blvd, 
Orlando, FL 32801 
 

For more information about the move visit www.ocls.info/edgewater-branch-moving.  
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